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March 15, 2020
TLC Families and Employees,

The safety of our patients, their families and our team is the Center for TLC’s top priority. We have been closely monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) over the weekend and are acting based on the guidance from public health experts and government officials.  Beginning immediately through April 5th, the Center for TLC will be closed in order to do our part to decrease the spread of the Coronavirus.  We know that this may be a surprise to many, but please know this decision was in no way taken lightly, or made in haste, and we have the best interest of our kids, their families, and our team members at heart.  

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will be in communication with any updates on our website.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  
Sincerely,
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Amanda Mangas, MOT, OTRL

Clinical Director

Center for TLC
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Tori McWherter, COTAL

Executive Director

Center for TLC
44738 Morley Dr., Clinton Twp., MI 48036* Phone:(586) 421-4062* Fax: (586) 421-4072

www.centerfortlc.com


